From: Edagar Urbina

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Please support safe and equitable transportation options for Maldonians
Date: Thursday, August 31, 2023 8:52:33 AM

Dear City Clerk Carol Ann,

I am writing to express support for maintaining bus and bikes lanes in Malden and to express
opposition to City Councillor Sica’s proposal to remove existing lanes and prevent future
lanes from being created. I recently moved to Malden and one of the best things I've
discovered is Malden’s bike lanes to get around and explore the area. Making and keeping
Malden pedestrian friendly should be prioritized over vehicle traffic. More lanes will only
increase congestion, reduce safety for pedestrian traffic, and make Malden less appealing to
visit. There is plenty of parking already in the downtown area with multiple garages that
hardly ever fill up. Please consider keeping our bus and bike lanes!

Best regards,

Edgar Urbina

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to
report this email as spam.


mailto:edgarurbina1992@gmail.com
mailto:CDesiderio@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG
https://gdsprotect.cloud-protect.net/index01.php?mod_id=11&mod_option=logitem&report=1&type=easyspam&k=k1&payload=53616c7465645f5f51280b07b7dbe420e24507dfeb411f55a3322846271186ce2de18be0f5a87550467a284465d189a51e8ebfbaaeb626935ee18094fa5f7fc11477e7d2de01413c8aa602cb0f33ec7da63af169c74aca22edd56728f9915afc47dc6163ff92fd032b6a5d632d6ad6c90f8ac69d4ab0b51f0ff02a0cac381a7b513323da3890dc96bbca1fdac57be31a02178a4088ae78376e19301c2f1eccfa&mail_id=1693486349-plgPoEkK95xy&r_address=cdesiderio%40cityofmalden.org

